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Hello Mr. Luckett,

My name is Kristin Rawley, I live at 1114 Cherokee Rd. I am writing to submit my comments
for the September 28th meeting at 5:00, regarding two of the recently submitted waivers for
the property at 1125 Bardstown Road (Hensley hotel).

20-WAIVER-0049 (request to reduce the landscape buffer from 15' to 10') I don't know which
buffer this is referring to, the front of the property or the rear. If it is the rear, then I am
opposed to this waiver since I would prefer as much landscape width and height as possible
between my home and a 5 story building to serve as a form of privacy for both hotel guests
and myself.

20-VARIANCE-0066 (Request to increase the height of the property). I am opposed to this if

it further allows guests to look straight into my home and backyard. Also, if the building is too
tall relative to the surrounding buildings on Bardstown Road, I think it would look a bit out of
place.

Thank you,
Kristin Rawley
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